
Cabinet-in-Confidence

Subject: Container deposit legislation

I support new legislation which will put a deposit on all drinks containers thus reducing litter.

Simply put no one likes having millions of drink containers littering our streets, beaches, rivers, lakes, harbour, oceans. 

South Australia have mostly solved this problem by having CDL.

Listen to the public and not the retail/drinks manufacturers lobby  and bring in CDL nationally. 

Regards
Colin Maltman
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